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MEMORANDUM 
Date:
June 14, 2016
To:
Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor


Albert C. Jones, Vice Mayor


Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner

Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner

Paul Fetscher, Sr., Commissioner
From:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager


Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

Subject:
Renewal of Existing Consultant Agreement with Ron L. Book, P.A.
______________________________________________________________________________

On May 15, 2015 the City retained Ron L. Book, P.A., through an engagement letter, to provide services in connection with governmental related issues of concern to the City of Dania Beach (principally relating to the Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport and compliance by the County with the City-County Settlement Agreement) payable in monthly payments of Three Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($3,500.00).
We recommend City Commission approval of renewal of the agreement under the same terms and conditions until the end of this calendar year for a not to exceed amount of $26,250.00. Mr. Book continues to be of valuable assistance in our dealings with the County and the County Commission.
Funding for the remainder of fiscal year 2016 is authorized and approved to be appropriated from Commission Contingency Account Number 001-18-00-519-99-10 to Commission Professional Services Account Number 001-11-01-511-31-10 in the amount of $15,750.00.
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